
 

 

5th July 2024  
  
  
Dear Parents and Carers   
 
School Uniform September 2024   
   
As your child comes to the end of this school year, I am sure you are already starting to think about their school 
uniform for when they return this coming September.    
   
How do I order the uniform?   
Our school uniform supplier is SchoolsIn based in Stoke :   
  
https://schoolsinuniform.co.uk/product-category/queen-elizabeths-grammar-school/   
   
You are welcome to visit the shop in Stoke, alternatively SchoolsIn will be at QEGS holding ‘pop-up shops’ at QEGS on 
the following dates:   
   
Friday 19th July 3-5pm   
Monday 22nd July 10am-3.30pm   
Monday 5th August- 10am-3.30pm   
   
Booking via the SchoolsIn calendar is advised for the 19th July, 22nd July and 5th August dates.  You are able to turn 
up without an appointment but please be aware you may have to wait.  To book an appointment please use this 
link:    
   
https://www.schoolsinuniform.co.uk/#   
   
There will also be a general sale in the Autumn term - you do not need to book an appointment for these as they are 
generally quieter at 3.30pm - 5pm in the QEGS Canteen:  
 
Wednesday 25th September 2024   
Wednesday 23rd October 2024   
Wednesday 27th November 2024   
Wednesday 29th January 202   
  
The full uniform booklet can be found on the school website so that individual year groups can see details of our 
expectations for each year group from 1st September 2024/25:    
  
https://www.queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/5/2024/07/Uniform_2425_JAM.pdf  
   
Please note it is compulsory for our Year 7, 8 and 9 students to wear a QEGS blazer.  A QEGS branded black V-neck 
jumper is optional to wear underneath the blazer.   
   
It is optional for our Year 10 and 11 students to wear a blazer.  Should they choose not to wear a blazer, a QEGS 
branded black V-neck jumper is compulsory.  No other black jumpers will not be allowed come September 2024.   
   

https://schoolsinuniform.co.uk/product-category/queen-elizabeths-grammar-school/
https://www.schoolsinuniform.co.uk/
https://www.queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/5/2024/07/Uniform_2425_JAM.pdf


Any existing plain black sweatshirts that students own can still be used for PE lessons. 
 
Our aim is for uniform:   
    

• To show and help students feel that they belong by proudly wearing full uniform including house tie.   

• To show that they are safe, through the presence of the year group coloured lanyard and ID Card.   

• To show that they are ready to learn, by being smart and well presented.   
    
Should you have any further questions regarding the uniform please do not hesitate to contact your current head or 
deputy head of year for your year group.   
   
Yours faithfully  
   
   
 
Mrs K Starkie   
Assistant Headteacher  
 


